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RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 
Grupo Argos share repurchase program will temporarily cease operating 
 
Following up on the Relevant Information notice published on June 27, 2025, regarding the 
implementation of the Spin-Off Project, Grupo Argos announces that it will temporarily cease operations 
of its ordinary (GRUPOARGOS) and preferred (PFGRUPOARG) share repurchase program starting 
July 14, 2025, to determine the final distribution ratio for the issuance of new Grupo Sura shares to 
Grupo Argos shareholders.    
 
The execution of the transaction does not require any action from the companies’s shareholders. All 
details of the process will be disclosed through the Relevant Information mechanism and the bulletins 
of the Colombian Stock Exchange. Grupo Argos' Investor Relations team is available to address any 
questions shareholders may have. 
 
Timeline 
 

 
 
For more information on the Spin-Off Project, which outlines the terms and conditions of the transaction, 
please refer to the following link: https://files.grupoargos.com/uploads-grupo-argos/2025/02/grupo-
argos-partial-spin-off-by-absorption-project-extraordinary-meeting.pdf.  
 
 
Medellín, July 11, 2025 
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